For some years, Axmouth Church has featured
plainsong in the occasional service. If gyou’re
interested, we’re taking it to the Minster church in
Hxminster on the first Wednesday of each month.
Come along and sing with us.
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Gregorian Chanting in the Minster

Would you like to join us to sing plainsong, (or Gregorian Chanting), just
once a month in the Minster?
Beginners and more experienced singers are all welcome.
Or just come along and listen.
It's really not difficult, and we have a very patient teacher in Ann Evans.
We meet on the first Wednesday of the month,
and our next session will be on May 1st at 2pm.

You can just turn up on the day; or for more information contact

Ann Evans annevans40@btinternet.com
or Hilary Harron hilaryharron@gmail.com




